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Art,

The Division grants your request for an extension.  The new decision date is December 16, 2014.

I will let Tony & Tom know you would like to meet to discuss the DMO status.

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us

On Fri, Nov 7, 2014 at 8:14 AM, Art Braun <braunenv@msn.com> wrote:

Tim,

 

Per our conversation yesterday, I am requesting a 30-day extension from November 16, 2014 to
December 16, 2014 for the decision date.  I have been buried in other projects since I submitted the last
report and this will give me a little time to get them finished up.

 

I did a cursory review of the comments in your October 20, 2014 letter, but did not get much farther.  I
think it best if you, Tony, Tom, and I meet in person.  It could save some effort and time over letters and
emails.

 

I am out of town until the middle of next week and will give you a call when I get back to see when we
can schedule a meeting. For my schedule, it would be easiest to meet early the week after if this would
work with your schedule.
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Art Braun

 


